Good morning FMS!

e Today is Thursday, September 21st, a Day 1 on your schedule.
e At this time, please stand for a moment of silence.

Please join me for the pledge to the flag.

Reminder: Students who are staying after school until their 4:00
practice should report to the cafeteria at dismissal. If your practice is
right after school, please go directly to practice.

The first meeting for Be You (Social Club) will be today afterschool
from 2:30 until 3:30. We will meet in room 107. If you have any
questions please see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Stewart in student services!

The School Store will be open all day today except for period
1 and 9/10. We are located in Room 153 - on the corner
across from the auditorium. It's a great place to get any
school supplies you are still missing or have already lost.
Please be sure to get a signed pass from your teacher before
you head over.

Student Council will hold its first meeting on Tuesday,
September 26th after school in the cafeteria. The meeting
will end at 3:30; you may be picked up then or take the bus at
3:45. We look forward to another great year!

The digital pass request is now available! If you would like to
use the library during your study hall you can still get passes
in the library before 1st period or you can open the Library
Links app in Classlink. Then click on the Request a Pass
page. Click on & complete the Google form on this page to
request a pass. Digital pass requests must be in by the end
of the day before you want the pass.



Are you creative? Do you like to write? Take pictures?
Compose music? The Voice is the Creative Arts club where
you'll be able to share your work. We are having an
organizational meeting for 8th graders only. We will meet in
room 255 on September 26th. You must sign up outside 255
in order to have a count for transportation. Don't worry, 6th
and 7th graders will be able to submit to the online magazine
soon. See you then!

We are also kicking off Hispanic Heritage Month with a
poster contest! Please read the directions you received in
your email and submit your posters to the main office. Happy
Hispanic Heritage Month!

If you auditioned for The Little Mermaid Jr, The cast list will
be posted today, Wednesday September 20th outside of
room 146. Please check the cast list today and plan to stay
after school today, Wednesday until 5pm in the Auditorium.
If you have any questions, see Ms. Connors in room 146 or
Mrs. Bielecki in room 224.

If you are interested in Recycling and Reusing material to
help our environment, You may be interested in joining the
Environment Club. Sign up is outside Mrs. Bean’s room.
Room 114

Frontier Modified Football team secured an exciting victory, defeating
Williamsville North 24-20 in a thrilling match. The winning moment
came when Christian Spicer connected with Caleb Thomas on a
spectacular 60-yard pass. Spicer showcased his skills with a 2-yard



touchdown run, while Caleb Thomas contributed with a 37-yard TD
run of his own.

The defense also played exceptionally well, contributing to the team's
success. Congratulations to the Frontier football team on this
impressive win!

Attention all NJHS applicants. The deadline to apply has been
extended to this Tuesday, September 26th at 3:00pm. Please make
sure that your application and letters of recommendation are turned
in on time

Tuesday night the boys volleyball 8th grade team defeated Clarence 5
sets to zero. Leading the falcons to victory were Brody Fik, Cayden
Schaus, Jack Brylski, Aadi Patel, Athony Mascio and Matt Petrie. The
boys modified volleyball 8th team improves to 3 wins and 0 losses
and hosts Orchard Park at 5 on Thursday.

Here are some updates from the Cross Country Team:

“In first place with a strong lead for the girls was Payton Fisher.
“In 3rd place for girls was Bailey Davis who had ran her best
meet of the season so far”.

“In 2nd for the boys was lan Monaco with a great start to his
season.”

“Great efforts by the rest of the team as they’ve had a great
season so far”



Quote of the Week: “life is like riding a bicycle, to keep your
balance you must keep moving” - Albert Einstein



